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March 13, 2020 

 

NOTICE 

 
DEAR VISITOR, 

 

IN THE INTEREST OF PUBLIC HEALTH AND SAFETY, WE 

ASK THAT YOU PLEASE NOT ENTER THE BUILDING IF 

YOU ARE EXPERIENCING ANY FLU LIKE SYSTEMS OR 

BELIEVE YOU MAY HAVE BEEN EXPOSED TO THE FLU 

OR THE CORONAVIRUS. 

 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR UNDERSTANDING AS WE WORK 

TO ENSURE A SAFE ENVIRONMENT. 

 

Thank you~ 
 

 

 


